
HB 2696 -- COMMUNITY-BASED POLICING

SPONSOR: Gray

This bill establishes the "Task Force To Study Community-Based
Policing" within the Department of Public Safety. The task force
must consist of 11 members appointed by the director of the
department that may include, but are not limited to, members of
civic organizations, community-based organizations and the Missouri
Commission on Human Rights.

The required duties and responsibilities of the task force are
specified in the bill. The task force shall make recommendations
to the General Assembly and submit a full report of its activities
to the General Assembly by January 30th of each year.

The provisions of the bill shall expire on January 30, 2022.

This bill is similar to HB 1503 (2016).


